
October 6, 2008 

TO:   Qwest 

FROM:  Puget Sound Energy 

SUBJECT:  Puget Sound Energy 

   South King Service Center 

   6905 S. 228
th

 St. 

   Kent, Washington 

Due to expansion of current corporate service center at the above address, we are 

requesting a block of 100 DID’s in the following ranges: 

 253- XXX- 6400 thru 6699 

Any sequential series of 100 DID’s would work.   

This request is needed to accommodate an existing internal company dialing plan.  

Only the above range will work.  The above referenced block of DID numbers are 

needed within the next 30 days or sooner. 

Thank you. 

Manono McMillan 

Information Technology Service Analyst 

Puget Sound Energy – Telecommunications 

9515 Willows Rd. NE 

Redmond, WA 

Phone:  425 867-7333 
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